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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 

Temporary Lane Closure near 950 Glenwood Ave. SE (Bill Kennedy 

Way SE) due to a Storm Water Line Installation 
 

What:  Temporary Lane closure due to a storm water line installation 

 

Where:  Near 950 Glenwood Ave. SE (Bill Kennedy Way SE) 

 

When: Monday, October 25, 2021, lasting approximately 16 weeks 

 

Comments:  Crews will install a storm water line near 950 Glenwood Ave. SE (Bill 

Kennedy Way SE), resulting in a temporary lane closure. Work is scheduled to 

begin Monday, October 25, 2021, and will last approximately 16 weeks. 

Construction hours are Monday – Friday from 9 a.m. – 4 p.m., weather 

permitting. 

 

Traffic control measures will be in place to guide motorists around the work zone.  

Residents residing in and around the work zone will continue to have access to 

their homes. Business owners and their staff will continue to have access to their 

respective businesses near the work zone. Alternative parking will be needed for 

vehicles usually parked on the street. Residents and businesses will continue to 

have access to mail and package delivery, emergency services and trash pick-

up. Upon entering the work zone for any reason, please proceed with caution, 

and avoid the area if possible. 
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